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2016 Governing Council Elections 
Student Candidate Statements 

 
Voting Period: Monday, February 8, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. to Friday, Friday February 19, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. 

Online voting will take place on U-elecT at voting.utoronto.ca 

 
Part-Time Undergraduate Students 
 

Susan Froom 
 
As a mature student in philosophy and political science, I know 
part-time students need lower tuition fees, more bursaries, 
childcare, more accessibility, evening courses and student 
services.  I’ve advocated for these and more as an executive of the 
Association of Part-time Undergraduate Students, on University-
wide committees like Council on Student Services, Hart House 
Board of Stewards and Governing Council, where I serve on 
Executive Committee, and University Affairs Board.   I have 
experience lobbying through provincial and national student 
groups.  For a student advocate with experience, skill, and 
commitment on Governing Council, vote SUSAN FROOM Feb 
8-19 at voting.utoronto.ca  www.facebook.com/froom4GC 
 
 

Billy Graydon 
 
Billy Graydon is a student of Computer Engineering, completing his 
Professional Experience Year. He has served on the faculty’s 
Academic Appeals Board, and is currently the Speaker of the 
Engineering Society Board of Directors. Vying for one of only six 
undergraduate positions on a council 50 strong, he will be a strong 
voice for undergraduate issues: financial relief, making policies 
friendlier to part-time and PEY students and re-directing fees away 
from corrupt student unions. A staunch denouncer of political 
correctness, he will approach matters head-on to ensure that 
undergraduate students get the fullest out of their representation on 
Governing Council. http://uoft.me/votegraydon      
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Amir Hossein Moazzami 
 
My name is Amir Hossein Moazzami, I have served as Vice 
President representing Part-Time students for 3 years; introducing 
a Mature Students Orientation, a transit pass for Part-Time 
Students (UTM) and support programs for Student Parents. I have 
studied under several programs, and feel I can represent the 
interests of my constituents from their diverse backgrounds and 
fields of study to Governing Council as the role of Part-Time 
students grows at UofT. My experience with Students Unions has 
made me accustomed to handling input and ensure all opinions 
are valued; a quality I intend to bring to UofT Governing 
Council.  
 
 


